CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

MR. UNWIN,
CABINET OFFICE.

THE LESSONS OF CHERNOBYL

The Prime Minister was grateful for your minute of 21
November about the lessons of Chernobyl and she has seen the
first report circulated as CCU(86)9. The Prime Minister is
content that the further work described in the report should
be put in hand, subject to the views of colleagues, and that
she should announce the stage reached so far in an arranged
written answer. She looks forward to seeing your proposal
for this.

The Prime Minister is concerned about the time which

has been taken to produce this first report, though she
recognises that a large number of interests had to be
consulted. She has asked that the next stage should be
taken forward as a matter of urgency.

DAVID NORGROVE

24 November 1986
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